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Publications prior to joining UTD in 2002 (Nasser Kehtarnavaz) 
 
Books: 
 
2. N. Kehtarnavaz and M. Keramat, DSP System Design: Using the  
   TMS320C6000, Prentice-Hall, 2001. 
 
1. N. Kehtarnavaz and B. Simsek, C6X-Based Digital Signal Processing,  
   Prentice-Hall, 2000.  
 
Journal Papers: 
 
34. B. Araabi, N. Kehtarnavaz, T. McKinney, G. Hillman, B. Wursig, “A 
string matching computer-assisted system for dolphin photo-
identification,” Annals of Biomedical Engineering, vol.28, pp. 1269-
1279, Oct 2000.  
 
33. V. Cheng and N. Kehtarnavaz, “A smart camera application: DSP-based 
people detection and tracking,” SPIE Journal of Electronic Imaging, 
vol.9, pp. 336-346, July 2000. 
 
32. K. Sivakumar, M. Patel, N. Kehtarnavaz, B. Yoganand, E. Dougherty, 
“A constant-time algorithm for erosions/dilations with applications to 
morphological texture feature computation,” Journal of Real-Time 
Imaging, vol.6, pp. 223-239, June 2000. 
 
31. B. Araabi and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Hough array processing via fast 
multi-scale clustering,” Journal of Real-Time Imaging special issue on 
Hough Transform, vol.6, pp. 129-141, April 2000. 
 
30. A. Kreho, N. Kehtarnavaz, B. Araabi, G. Hillman, B. Wursig, and D. 
Weller, “Assisting manual dolphin identification by computer extraction 
of dorsal ratio,” Annals of Biomedical Engineering, vol. 27, pp. 830-
838, Dec. 1999.  
 
29. L. Estevez and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Real-time object specific 
recognition via raster-scan video processing,” Journal of Real-Time 
Imaging, vol.5, pp. 49-62, Feb. 1999. 
 
28. S. Baeg, S. Batman, E. Dougherty, V. Kamat, N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Kim, 
A. Popov, R. Shah, “Unsupervised morphological granulometric texture 
segmentation of digital mammograms,” SPIE Journal of Electronic Imaging 
special issue on Biomedical Image Representation, vol.8, pp. 65-75, Jan 
1999. 
 
27. E. Berg, F. Kallel, F. Hussain, R. Miller, J. Ophir, and N. 
Kehtarnavaz, “The use of elastography to measure quality characteristics 
of pork semimembranosus muscle,” Journal of Meat Science, vol. 53, pp. 
31-35, June 1999. 
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26. E. Nakamura and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Determining number of clusters and 
prototype locations via multi-scale clustering,” Pattern Recognition 
Letters, vol. 19, pp. 1265-1283, Dec. 1998. 
 
25. M. Mehrubeoglu, N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Rastegar, and L. Wang, “Effect of 
molecular concentrations in tissue-simulating phantoms on images 
obtained using diffuse reflectance polarimetry,” Journal of Optics 
Express (http://epubs.osa.org/opticsexpress/), vol. 3, pp. 271-297, 
Sept. 1998. 
 
24. N. Kehtarnavaz, N. Griswold, K. Miller, and P. Lescoe, “A 
transportable neural network approach to autonomous vehicle following,” 
IEEE Trans. on Vehicular Technology, vol.47, pp. 694-702, May 1998. 
 
23. N. Kehtarnavaz and E. Nakamura, “Generalization of the EM algorithm 
for mixture density estimation,” Pattern Recognition Letters, vol.19, 
pp. 133-140, Feb. 1998. 
 
22. L. Estevez and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Auto-associative segmentation for 
real-time object recognition in realistic outdoor images,” SPIE Journal 
of Electronic Imaging, vol. 7, pp. 378-385, April 1998. 
 
21. N. Kehtarnavaz and F. Rajkotwala, “Real-time vision-based detection 
of waiting pedestrians,” Journal of Real-Time Imaging, vol.3, pp. 433-
440, Dec. 1997. 
 
20. L. Estevez, N. Kehtarnavaz, and R. Wendt, “Interactive selective 
adaptive clustering for detection of microcalcifications in mammograms,” 
Digital Signal Processing/A Review Journal, vol.6, pp. 224-232, 
Oct. 1996. 
 
19. E. Nakamura, N. Kehtarnavaz, R. Wendt, and P. Murphy, “Right 
ventricular ejection fraction computation from scintigraphic cardiac 
images,” Digital Signal Processing/A Review Journal, vol.6, pp. 233-239, 
Oct. 1996. 
 
18. N. Kehtarnavaz and W. Sohn, “Error analysis of camera movements in 
stereo vehicle tracking systems,” Computer Vision, Graphics, and Image 
Processing: Image Understanding, vol.62, pp. 347-359, Nov. 1995. 
 
17. E. Kischell, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Hillman, H. Levin, M. Lilly, and T. 
Kent, “Classification of brain compartments and head injury lesions by 
neural networks applied to magnetic resonance images,” Journal of 
Neuroradiology, vol.37, pp. 535-541, Nov. 1995. 
 
16. M. Sayeed, A. Whittaker, N. Kehtarnavaz, “A snack quality evaluation 
method based on image features and neural network prediction,” 
Transactions of the ASAE, vol. 38, pp. 1239-1245, July/Aug 1995. 
 
15. W. Sohn and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Analysis of camera movement errors in 
vision-based vehicle following,” IEEE Trans. on Pattern Analysis and 
Machine Intelligence, vol.17, pp.57-61, Jan 1995.  
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14. E. Nakamura, N. Kehtarnavaz, R. Wendt, P. Murphy, and W. Moore, 
”Determining right ventricular ejection fractions from equilibrium and 
first pass cardiac studies,” Journal of Nuclear Medicine, vol. 35, pp. 
177-178 Supplement, May 1994. 
 
13. N. Kehtarnavaz, M. Chung, L. Hayman, and R. Wendt III, “Magnetic 
resonance image segmentation by contextual fuzzy clustering,” Journal of 
Intelligent and Fuzzy Systems, vol.1, pp. 295-305, Jan 1994. 
 
12. S. Tsao, N. Kehtarnavaz, P. Chan, R. Lytton,” A rule-based vision 
system for distress detection on CRC pavement,” Journal of 
Transportation Engineering, vol.120, pp. 52-64, Jan/Feb 1994. 
 
11. N. Kehtarnavaz, N. Griswold, and D. Kang, “Stop-sign recognition 
based on color/shape processing,” Machine Vision and Applications 
Journal, vol.6, pp. 206-208, 1993. 
 
10. W. Chen, N. Kehtarnavaz, and T. Spencer, “An efficient recursive 
algorithm for time-varying Fourier transform,” IEEE Transactions on 
Signal Processing, vol. 41, pp. 2488-2490, July 1993. 
 
9. M. Howarth, J. Brandon, S. Searcy, and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Estimation of 
tip shape for carrot classification using machine vision,” Journal of 
Agricultural Engineering Research, vol. 53, pp. 123-139, Oct. 1992. 
 
8. N. Kehtarnavaz, N. Griswold and J. Lee, “Visual control of an 
autonomous vehicle (BART) - The vehicle-following problem,” IEEE Trans. 
on Vehicular Technology, vol. 40, pp. 654-662, Aug. 1991. 
 
7. N. Kehtarnavaz and N. Griswold, “Establishing collision-zones for 
obstacles moving with uncertainty,” Computer Vision, Graphics and Image 
Processing, vol. 49, pp. 95-103, Jan. 1990. 
 
6. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Mohan, “A framework for estimation of motion 
parameters from range images,” Computer Vision, Graphics and Image 
Processing, vol. 45, pp. 88-105, Jan. 1989. 
 
5. R. deFigueiredo and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Model-based orientation-
independent 3-D machine vision  techniques,” IEEE Transactions on 
Aerospace and Electronic Systems, vol. 24, pp. 597-607, Sept. 1988. 
 
4. N. Kehtarnavaz and R. deFigueiredo, “A decomposition scheme for three 
dimensional contours based on curvature and torsion,” IEEE Transactions 
on Pattern Analysis and Machine Intelligence, vol. 10, pp. 707-713, 
Sept. 1988. 
 
3. N. Kehtarnavaz, R. Simar and R. deFigueiredo, “A syntactic/semantic 
technique for surface reconstruction from cross-sectional contours,” 
Computer Vision, Graphics and Image Processing, vol. 42, pp. 399-409, 
June 1988. 
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2. N. Kehtarnavaz and R. deFigueiredo, “A surface reconstruction 
framework from 3D contours,” Computer Vision, Graphics and Image 
Processing, vol. 42, pp. 32-47, April 1988. 
 
1. N. Kehtarnavaz, E. Philippe and R. deFigueiredo, “A surface 
reconstruction and display method for cardiac PET imaging,” IEEE 
Transactions on Medical Imaging, vol. 3, pp. 108-115, Sept. 1984. 
 
Conference Papers: 

65. T. McKinney, N. Kehtarnavaz, N. Kim, and S. Brown, “Classification 
of analog and digital modulation signals,” Proceedings of IEEE 
International Symposium on Intelligent Signal Processing and 
Communication Systems, Nashville, Nov. 2001.  

64. N. Kehtarnavaz, B. Araabi, F. Kallel, and J. Ophir, “Classification 
of simulated elastograms based on texture features,” Proceedings of 14th 
IEEE Computer-Based Medical Systems Symposium, Bethesda, MD, July 2001.  
 
63. B. Araabi, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Hillman, and B. Wursig, “Evaluation of 
invariant models for dolphin photo-identification,” Proceedings of 14th 
IEEE Computer-Based Medical Systems Symposium, Bethesda, MD, July 2001.  
 
62. H-J. Oh and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Selective color processing by automatic 
color segmentation,” Proceedings of IASTED International Conference on 
Signal and Image Processing, Honolulu, August 2001.  
 
61. M. Yeary, N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Attoor, M. Haji, and D. Horton, “A DSP-
based implementation of a WCDMA reverse link design,” Proceedings of 
IEEE Emerging Technologies Symposium, Richardson, TX, Sept 2001.  
 
60. H-J. Oh and N. Kehtarnavaz, “DSP-based automatic color reduction by 
multi-scale clustering,” Proceedings of the SPIE Real-Time Imaging 
Conference, San Jose, Jan 2001. 
 
59. P. Ainsleigh and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Characterization of transient 
wandering tones by dynamic modeling of fractional Fourier features," 
Proceedings of the IEEE ICASSP, Istanbul, June 2000.  

58. N. Kehtarnavaz and V. Cheng, “A smart camera application: real-time 
human detection and tracking,” IEEE Circuits and Systems Newsletter, pp. 
30-32, vol. 11, June 2000.  

57. T. Bhatt, K. Narayanan, N. Kehtarnavaz, “Fixed-point DSP 
implementation of low-density parity check codes,” Proceedings of the 
9th IEEE DSP Workshop, Hunt, TX, Oct 2000. 
 
56. H. Sundaresan, N. Kehtarnavaz, and B. Simsek, “Fixed-point DSP 
implementation of FM demodulation/decoding,” Proceedings of TI DSP FEST 
Conference, Houston, August 2000. 
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55. M. Mehrubeoglu, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Marquez, and L. Wang, 
“Characterization of skin lesion texture in diffuse reflectance 
spectroscopic images,” Proceedings of the IEEE SSIAI Symposium, Austin, 
April 2000.  
 
54. S. Baeg and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Texture based classification of mass 
abnormalities in mammograms,” Proceedings of the IEEE CBMS Symposium, 
Houston, June 2000.  
 
53. G. Marquez, L. Wang, M. Mehrubeoglu, N. Kehtarnavaz, “Imaging 
obliquely illuminated skin lesions for skin cancer detection,” Optical 
Society of America Technical Digest, Miami Beach, April 2000.  
 
52. H. Fasahat, N. Kehtarnavaz, F. Kallel, and J. Ophir, “Texture 
analysis to characterize strain distribution in elastograms,” 
Proceedings of the 12th IEEE Symposium on Computer Based Medical 
Systems, Stamford, June 1999. 
 
51. B. Araabi, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Hillman, B. Wursig, “Generalization of 
dorsal ratio for dolphin photo-identification,” Proceedings of the 
International Conference on Imaging Science, Systems, and Technology, 
Las Vegas, July 1999. 
 
50. S. Baeg, N. Kehtarnavaz, E. Dougherty, “Morphological texture based 
classification of abnormalities in mammograms,” Proceedings of the SPIE 
Symposium on Medical Imaging, San Diego, Feb. 1999. 
 
49. S. Fornero, N. Kehtarnavaz, M. Swaminadham, and D. Phillips, 
“Fourier and wavelet transform features for whirl tower diagnostics,” 
Proceedings of the IEEE ICASSP Conference, Phoenix, March 1999. 
 
48. N. Kehtarnavaz, J. Monaco, J. Nimtscheck, A. Weeks, “Color image 
segmentation using multi-scale clustering,” Proceedings of the IEEE 
Southwest Symposium on Image Analysis and Interpretation, Tucson, April 
1998. 
 
47. C. D'Souza and N. Kehtarnavaz, “TMS320C30 implementation of 
morphological texture features for signal classification,” Proceedings 
of Texas Instruments DSP Fest Conference, Houston, Aug. 1998. 
 
46. S. Shet, H. Toliyat, N. Kehtarnavaz, I. Panahi, and M. Arefeen, 
“Position sensorless control of surface mount permanent magnet AC motors 
using DSP,” Proceedings of Texas Instruments DSP Fest Conference, 
Houston, Aug. 1998. 
 
45. S. Baeg, A. Popov, V. Kamat, S. Batman, K. Sivakumar, N. 
Kehtarnavaz, E. Dougherty, R. Shah, “Segmentation of mammograms into 
distinct morphological texture regions,” Proceedings of the 11th IEEE 
Symposium on Computer-Based Medical Systems, Lubbock, June 1998. 
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44. M. Mehrubeoglu, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Cote, S. Rastegar, and L. Wang, 
“Diffuse reflectance polarization images of turbid media affected by 
glucose,” Proceedings of the Biomedical Optical Spectroscopy and 
Diagnosis Conference, Orlando, March 1998. 
 
43. M. Patel, N. Kehtarnavaz, E. Dougherty, S. Batman, K. Sivakumar, 
“Computation of morphological texture features for medical imaging 
applications,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Medical Imaging, San 
Diego, Feb 1998. 
 
42. T. McKinney and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Fuzzy rule generation via multi-
scale clustering,” Proceedings of the IEEE SMC Conference, Orlando, Oct 
1997. 
 
41. A. Kreho, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Hillman, B. Wursig, and D. Weller, “A 
computer assisted feature extraction for dolphin identification,” 
Proceedings of the CISST International Conference, Las Vegas, July 1997. 
  
40. N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Madhavan, G. Hillman, and L. Ketonen, 
“Quantification of periventricular lesions from MR brain images,” 
Proceedings of the ICEE Conference, Tehran, May 1997. 
 
39. N. Kehtarnavaz and F. Rajkotwala, “A real-time vision-based 
automatic pushbutton system,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Real-
Time Imaging, San Jose, Feb. 1997. 
 
38. S. Sayeed, N. Kehtarnavaz, F. Rajkotwala, E. Nakamura, and T. 
Urbanik, “A vision-based automatic push button system,” Proceedings of 
Intelligent Transportation Systems World Congress Meeting, Orlando, Oct. 
1996.  
 
37. B. VanSlyke, N. Kehtarnavaz, and C. Georghiades, “Implementation of 
a sampled receiver using the TMS320C30 digital signal processor,” 
Proceedings of Texas Instruments Sixth Annual TMS320 Educators 
Conference, Houston, Aug. 1996.  
 
36. L. Estevez and N. Kehtarnavaz, “A real-time histographic approach to 
road sign recognition,” Proceedings of the IEEE Southwest Symposium on 
Image Analysis and Interpretation, San Antonio, April 1996. 
 
35. S. Jagathesan, N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Rastegar, M. Motamedi, and J. 
Torres, “Ultrasound imaging to track the advance of the coagulation 
front in laser irradiated tissue,” Proceedings of the IEEE Southwest 
Symposium on Image Analysis and Interpretation, San Antonio, April 1996. 
 
34. E. Nakamura and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Optimization of fuzzy membership 
function parameters,” Proceedings of the IEEE Conference on Systems, 
Man, and Cybernetics, Vancouver, Oct. 1995. 
 
33. N. Kehtarnavaz and A. Ahmad, Traffic sign recognition in noisy 
outdoor scenes,” Proceedings of the IEEE Symposium on Intelligent 
Vehicles, Detroit, Sept. 1995.  
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32. L. Estevez and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Computer assisted enhancement of 
mammograms for detection of microcalcifications,” Proceedings of the 8th 
IEEE Symposium on Computer-Based Medical Systems, Lubbock, June 1995. 
 
31. N. Kehtarnavaz, C. Huang, and T. Urbanik, “Videoimage sensing for a 
smart diamond interchange controller,” Proceedings of the ITS America 
Annual Meeting, Washington DC, March 1995. 
 
30. L. Estevez and N. Kehtarnavaz, “A TMS320C30 based fuzzy logic 
recognition system for spoken digits,” Proceedings of Texas Instruments 
Fifth Annual TMS320 Educators Conference, Houston, Aug. 1995. 
 
29. N. Kehtarnavaz, and J. Kim, “Vision-based vehicle tracking via a 
noise tolerant optical flow method,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium 
on Visual Information Processing, Orlando, April 1995. 
 
28. N. Kehtarnavaz and W. Sohn, “Analysis of camera movements in stereo 
vision-based vehicle tracking,” Proceedings of the IEEE International 
Conference on Image Processing, Austin, Nov. 1994. 
 
27. N. Kehtarnavaz, E. Nakamura, N. Griswold, and J. Yen, “Autonomous 
vehicle following by a fuzzy logic controller,” Proceedings of the Joint 
NAFIPS/IFIS/NASA Fuzzy Conference, San Antonio, Dec. 1994. 
 
26. N. Griswold, N. Kehtarnavaz, K. Miller, “A transportable neural 
network controller for autonomous vehicle following,” Proceedings of the 
IEEE Intelligent Vehicle Symposium, Paris, Oct. 1994. 
 
25. W. Sohn and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Analysis of sensor movement errors in 
monocular vision-based tracking systems,” Proceedings of the IEEE 
Southwest Symposium on Image Analysis and Interpretation, Dallas, April 
1994.  
 
24. D. Kang, N. Griswold, N. Kehtarnavaz, “An invariant traffic sign 
recognition system based on sequential color processing and geometrical 
transformation,” Proceedings of the IEEE Southwest Symposium on Image 
Analysis and Interpretation, Dallas, April 1994. 
 
23. M. Mitrani, P. Enjeti, and N. Kehtarnavaz, “DSP based controller for 
a three-phase PWM voltage source inverter,” Proceedings of Texas 
Instruments Fourth Annual TMS320 Educators Conference, Dallas, Oct. 
1994. 
 
22. N. Kehtarnavaz and E. Nakamura, “A graphical-user-interface for 
right ventricular evaluation based on scintigraphic cardiac images,” 
Proceedings of the ICEE Conference, Tehran, May 1994. 
 
21. E. Kischell, N. Kehtarnavaz, G. Hillman, T. Kent, “Classification of 
brain compartments and head injury lesions by neural networks applied to 
magnetic resonance images,” Proceedings of the ICEE Conference, Tehran, 
May 1994. 
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20. M. Sayeed, A. Whittaker, and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Image texture and 
morphology for food quality analysis,” American Society of Agricultural 
Engineering Paper No. 93-3514, Chicago, Dec 1993. 
 
19. M. Margolis, P. Enjeti, N. Kehtarnavaz, “A power line impedance 
spectrum analyzer using real-time digital signal processing techniques,” 
Proceedings of Texas Instruments Third Annual Educators Conference, 
Houston, Aug 1993. 
 
18. M. Chung, N. Kehtarnavaz, “Segmentation of spin-echo MRI brain 
images: A fuzzy paradigm,” Proceedings of the Second Int. Workshop on 
Ind. Application of Fuzzy Control and Intelligent Sys., College Station, 
Dec. 1992. 
 
17. N. Kehtarnavaz, W. Sohn, “Steering control of autonomous vehicles by 
neural networks,” Proceedings of the American Control Conference, 
Boston, 1991. 
 
16. N. Kehtarnavaz, N. Griswold, J. Eem “Comparison of a mono and stereo 
camera system for autonomous vehicle tracking,” Proceedings of the SPIE 
Symposium on Applications of Artificial Intelligence, vol.1468, Orlando, 
1991. 
 
15. M. Howarth, J. Brandon, S. Searcy, and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Estimation 
of tip shape for carrot classification using machine vision,” American 
Society of Agricultural Engineering Paper No. 90-3530, 1990. 
 
14. N. Kehtarnavaz, J. Lee, and N. Griswold, “Vision-based convoy 
following by recursive filtering,” Proceedings of the American Control 
Conference, San Diego, 1990. 
 
13. N. Kehtarnavaz and N. Griswold, “Real-time visual control for an 
intelligent vehicle - The convoy problem,” Proceedings of the SPIE 
Symposium on Real-Time Image Processing, vol. 1295, Orlando, 1990. 
 
12. N. Griswold and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Binocular fusion inferences in a 
log-polar decision space,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Visual 
Communications and Image Processing, vol. 1360, Switzerland, 1990. 
 
11. N. Griswold and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Experiments in real-time visual 
control,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Mobile Robots, vol. 1388, 
Boston, 1990. 
 
10. R. deFigueiredo and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Blending functions for 
interpolation of networks of curves,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium 
on Curves and Surfaces in Computer Vision and Graphics, vol. 1251, San 
Diego, 1990. 
 
9. N. Kehtarnavaz and N. Griswold, “Establishing collision-zones under 
uncertainty,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Mobile Robots, vol. 
1195, Philadelphia, 1989. 



 9 

 
8. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Mohan, “A hybrid correspondence algorithm for 
motion estimation from range images,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium 
on Digital Image Processing Applications, vol. 1075, Los Angeles, 1989. 
 
7. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Li, “A collision-free navigation scheme in the 
presence of moving obstacles,” Proceedings of the IEEE Conference on 
Computer Vision and Pattern Recognition, Ann Arbor, 1988. 
 
6. N. Kehtarnavaz and R. deFigueiredo, “Recognition of 3D curves based 
on curvature and torsion,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Digital 
and Optical Shape Representation and Pattern Recognition, Orlando, 1988. 
 
5. N. Kehtarnavaz, M. Win and N. Mullani, “Estimation of diastole to 
systole changes from cardiac PET images,” Proceedings of the IEEE 
Conference on Engineering in Medicine and Biology, Boston, 1987. 
 
4. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Mohan, “Estimation of motion parameters from 
range images,” Proceedings of the International Workshop on Robotics, 
Trends and Technology, Spain, 1987. 
 
3. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Mohan, “A machine vision identification 
technique from range images,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on 
Intelligent Robots and Computer Vision, Cambridge, 1987. 
 
2. N. Kehtarnavaz and R. deFigueiredo, “A decomposition scheme for three 
dimensional contours based on curvature and torsion,” Proceedings of the 
IEEE International Conference on Robotics and Automation, San Francisco, 
1986. 
 
1. N. Kehtarnavaz and R. deFigueiredo, “A novel surface reconstruction 
framework from 3D contours,” Proceedings of the SPIE Symposium on Space 
Station Automation, Boston, 1986. 
 
Major technical reports: 
 
12. N. Kehtarnavaz, “Analysis of texture features for simulated 
elastograms,” Technical Report delivered to University of Texas Medical 
School, May 2000. 
 
11. N. Kehtarnavaz and T. McKinney, “Classification of modulation 
signals,” Technical Report delivered to Raytheon, Dec. 1999. 
 
10. N. Kehtarnavaz and T. McKinney, “Classification of flight dynamics 
signals,” Technical Report delivered to Invocon, Inc., Nov. 1997. 
 
9. S. Jalil and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Spacecraft attitude determination based 
on isometric star tracking,” Technical Report delivered to TEES 
Undergraduate Summer Program, Aug 1996. 
 
8. N. Kehtarnavaz, “Autonomous leader/follower - CAPC enhancements,” 
Technical Report delivered to US Army TACOM Lab, Sept 1995. 
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7. E. Nakamura and N. Kehtarnavaz, “NISO2 User's Guide,” Technical 
Report delivered to Intelligent Transportation System Research Center of 
Excellence, Dec. 1994. 
 
6. N. Griswold and N. Kehtarnavaz, “A transportable neural network 
controller for autonomous vehicle following,” Technical Report delivered 
to US Army TACOM and Redzone Robotics, April 1994.  
 
5. M. Mitrani, N. Kehtarnavaz, S. Rastegar, “Real-time implementation of 
finite difference solution for laser-tissue interaction equations,” 
Technical Report delivered to Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, 
August 1994. 
 
4. E. Nakamura and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Right ventricular ejection fraction 
from equilibrium and first pass scintigraphic cardiac images,” Technical 
Report delivered to St. Luke's Episcopal Hospital, Houston, May 1993. 
 
3. J. Eem and N. Kehtarnavaz, “Fluorescence microscopy: Cell motion 
analysis,” Technical Report delivered to Baylor College of Medicine, 
Jan. 1988. 
 
2. N. Kehtarnavaz and S. Mohan, “Motion from range images,” Technical 
Report delivered to NASA/JSC, Apr. 1987. 
 
1. N. Kehtarnavaz and M. Win, “Estimation of diastole to systole changes 
from cardiac PET images,” Technical Report delivered to Houston Health 
Science Center, Apr. 1987. 
 
Editorial: 
 
1. N. Kehtarnavaz, Journal of Real-Time Imaging, vol.6, p.1, Feb 2000. 
 
 


